
 

 

CITY OF PORTSMOUTH, NEW HAMPSHIRE 
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF CITY COUNCIL ATTENDANCE 
AT CITY COUNCIL NIGHT OUT AT THE PARK 

PRESCOTT PARK ART FESTIVAL 
‘YOU’RE A GOOD MAN CHARLIE BROWN’ 

THURSDAY, AUGUST 12, 2021 
 
 
 

 

This will advise members of the public that on the evening of Thursday, 
August 12, 2021 at 7:00 PM, some members of the City Council may be attending 
City Council Night Out at the Park at the invitation of the Prescott Park Art Festival 
for the show ‘You’re a Good Man Charlie Brown.’   

 
It has been determined that this activity does not constitute a “meeting” 

under the Right to Know Law (RSA 91-A) because this gathering of Councilors is 
not convened for the purpose of discussing or acting upon matters over which the 
City Council has supervision, control, jurisdiction or advisory power.  Rather, the 
Councilors will be at Prescott Park for the purpose of shared enjoyment of the 
theatrical performance.   

 
No municipal business will be transacted.   

 
 
 


